Dear distinguished partner universities in Cambodia, Laos, Myanmar and Vietnam,
the Leibniz University Hannover, the German Academic Exchange Service (DAAD) and the German Rectors’ Conference (HRK) are happy to inform you that the Call for Applications for the next DIES-Training Course Management of Internationalisation (MoI) 2025/2026 is out now (please refer to the attachment).
Since 2013 the Training Course is part of the programme "Dialogue on Innovative Higher Education Strategies” (DIES), which has been jointly coordinated by the DAAD and the HRK with financial support from the Federal Ministry for Economic Cooperation and Development (BMZ).
The Management of Internationalisation (MoI) programme aims to qualify university staff (either International Office staff or higher education managers responsible for coordinating international activities) to manage processes and tasks of internationalisation in the area of higher education. The programme will enable the participants to build up improved and more effective structures and procedures of internationalisation at their home universities.
The course is composed of four thematic modules:
· Internationalisation: Concepts, Systems and Actors
· Competences and Key Tasks of an International Office (IO)
· Soft Skills
· Management Skills
Each training unit offers a balance between conceptual learning components and practice-oriented training, management skills as well as soft skills.
Participants’ profile:
· Applicants should have at least 2 years of experience in the area of International Higher Education Management.
· Preferably between 30 and 50 years of age
· Proficient in English language skills (speaking and writing) - minimum C1 of the Common European Framework of Reference or equivalent (e.g. TOEFL, IELTS, Cambridge Certificate)
(For additional criteria, please refer to the attached call for applications.)
Candidates are invited to submit the applications at Management of Internationalisation - DIES Application Form by 20 October 2024, 12:00 Central European Time. All applicants will be informed about the results of the selection process at the end of November 2024.
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to directly contact the Management of Internationalisation Programme Management of the Leibniz University Hannover at dies-info@zv.uni-hannover.de.
We would appreciate it if you could disseminate this information with your network, particularly with eligible candidates who may be interested in applying. Thank you for your support and cooperation.
Best regards,
Ngoc-Mai Pham (Ms.)
Event Manager, DIES & EMPM Programme
DAAD Regional Office in Hanoi for Cambodia, Laos, Myanmar, and Vietnam 

